
 
 

TIS/CIR/43/24-25                                                                   CIRCULAR                                               11 September 2024 

  CBSE Registration Process for Classes X Board Examinations in 2025 
 

Dear Parents 
 

       This is to inform you that CBSE has initiated the registration process for students appearing for the Class X 
Board Examinations in 2025. The list of candidates is being generated based on the data provided during the 
registration of Class IX. 
 
You are requested to come to school on Friday, 13 September 2024 between 8:00 am and 12:00 noon to verify 
the details of your ward for CBSE registration.   
 
You are requested to pay the CBSE registration fee ₹1500/- in cash, on the same day once you verify the details. 
 
Warm regards 

  
 

(Mallika Preman) 
PRINCIPAL 
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